
 
 
  

  Visit to Ecuador  

  

Alvaro Gonzalez participated in a Seminar on Rural Development organized by the German
foundation DSE, from 24/11 to 5/12. The Seminar included a journey to Mindo -a small town to the
West of Quito- where the Project Mindo-Mandillo Protective Forest was evaluated. This Project is
being implemented by a local NGO -”Amigos de la Naturaleza” (Friends of Nature)- with support
from WWF. Their aim is to protect a 19000 hectares of natural forest -90% of which still primary- from
logging for coal production and clearing for cattle raising. In spite of the efforts carried out by this
enthusiastic group of young people, its merely conservationist approach seems to be a major
obstacle for the success of the project.
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